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 AGILE Conference 2012
(or why we are not having one!)
AGILE are not planning to have a standalone conference in 2012 after several years of very successful conferences around the country. It is not that we want a rest – but it is because a much bigger and better opportunity is happening. As advertised in Agility, the World Congress on Active Ageing is coming to Glasgow in August 2012. We think this is too good an opportunity to miss – and with study leave time and funds being in short supply, we thought it would be far better to encourage all AGILE members to attend WCAA 2012 than try to promote both WCAA and our own conference. We are registered as WCAA 2012 Active partners. 
We plan to have our usual information and stall there and are in negotiations with the WCAA organisers to see how AGILE can best fit with their conference plans. We will have our AGILE AGM at WCAA and hope to organise social or satellite events as well – so your opportunities for networking with other AGILE members won’t be lost. However, you will have the opportunity to participate in and learn from some world class speakers.
WCAA is held over several days, but we anticipate that AGILE members may be most interested in the  days that cover ‘Neurological and musculoskeletal conditions’ and ‘Falls, fractures and bone health’, so we will organise any AGILE events over those days – however you can book for all days or pick and choose as you wish! We plan to have a ‘preferred’ AGILE hotel, so that you can be sure of a familiar face at breakfast – but again you will be free to make your own accommodation choices. 
Details of costs are still to be announced as I write this, but we hope that costs will be reasonable for such a prestigious conference. There will be an early bird discount – so if you are planning to apply – the sooner the better! AGILE are looking into how we can make WCAA as affordable as possible for our members – so again watch out for announcements through our newsletters and bulletins about possible bursaries and the like.
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www.wcaa2012.com
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